
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

5th December 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Christmas Celebration – St. Luke’s Church, Milber 

Tuesday 13th December – 1.30pm 
 

As you know we are planning to visit St. Luke’s Church, Milber for a Christmas celebration involving 

children from Years 1-6 and we are really pleased that Father Robin has been able to invite us along 

to the church.  

 

Children will be sat at the front of the church within class groups for the telling of the Christmas story, 

songs and prayers.  

 

Ahead of the event, classes will walk down to the church together, leaving school around 1.00pm. 

You are welcome to walk with you child if you wish, and we would ask that you wait on the 

Queensway drive and join your child as they depart if this is the case.  

 

Following the event, all visitors will be asked to leave the church and wait outside ahead of children 

then leaving the church. Should you wish to take your child home immediately following the event 

they may be collected outside the church as they leave.  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible for what we hope will be an enjoyable and 

safe way to get together and celebrate Christmas.  

 

All we now need is permission for your child to attend the event – a permission slip will be coming 

home with your child for you to complete and return to us. We would ask that this is returned as soon 

as possible to support the arrangements that we are making.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

S Hampton 

Acting Headteacher 
 


